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I urge your support for HB 4097. Many crimes committed by people in their younger 

years have no bearing on the decisions for which their criminal record is maintained. 

It is both in the interest of justice and in administrative efficiency that some records 

be more easily expunged.  

Thank you,  

David Linn 

Centennial School Board Member 

 


